## State of Rhode Island Town of Bristol



## Presented to

## James "Jim" Dollins

It is with great admiration and gratitude that we recognize Jim for his remarkable 22 years of dedicated service on the Harbor Commission. During his tenure, Jim has exemplified unparalleled commitment, leadership, and vision, ensuring excellence for Bristol's harbor.

For more than two decades, Mr. Dollins's contributions have been a legacy of stewardship that will benefit future generations.

As he steps down from his role on the Harbor Commission, we extend our heartfelt thanks and appreciation. We wish Jim all the best in his endeavors and trust that his hard work will continue to inspire and guide us.

In making this presentation, the Honorable Town Administrator and Honorable Town Council of the Town of Bristol, State of Rhode Island, in accordance with the authority vested in them by the citizens of Bristol, and on behalf of all Bristolians, offer best wishes and the very best in the future.

In wimess whereof, we have hereunto set our hands and affixed the Seal of the Town of Bristol this 3rd day of March 2025.

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

Nathan T. Calouro, Chairman

Antonio A. Teixeira, Councilman

Sweeney, Councilman

Attest: Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk